
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TEMPORARY MEMBERSHIP FEES  
for 

NON-COMPETITION DAYS  
 

Effective from 1st October 2020 to 31 December 2025 

As of October 2020 ASHS Branches will be able to offer $15.00 Temporary Membership to 
people who are new to the Society. This discount applies to non-competition days only 
and will be in place until 31 December 2025.  
 
Branches do not retain any of the funds from these discounted temporary memberships. 
All funds are to be forwarded to Head Office. 
 
Temporary Memberships at all other Branch events remains at $50 for an adult & $20 for 
riders under 18yrs. It is essential that temporary membership applications and receipts are 
filled out correctly and must be signed by the competitor and a Branch Official. Riders under 
18yrs must have a parent or guardian sign the waiver on their behalf. 
 
Branch officials please note that temporary membership does not change the competition 
eligibility of a horse. For horses to be eligible to compete as registered Australian Stock 
Horses, they must be owned by a current Financial Member of the ASHS.    
 
Temporary Membership is not available at State or National events. 
 
Post Event: 
The duplicate (yellow) copy of the temporary membership receipts should be returned to 
Head Office along with the correct payment and the Post Event Checklist. 

 
Branch Committees are asked to take the time to familiarise themselves with the special offers that apply and 
Branch requirements in relation to temporary membership so that you can pass this information on to 
potential new Members. Please click here to view new fee structure, process and offers available.   
 

THE AUSTRALIAN STOCK HORSE SOCIETY LIMITED 

https://www.ashs.com.au/media/1937/temporary-membership.pdf

